
 

Taking care of your Sewer Network in Pittenweem – Project Update. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
We are investing in and upgrading the sewer 
network to help reduce sewer flooding and 
protect the local environment.  This newsletter is 
to provide a further update on progress as we 
continue the sewer improvement works and 
head towards the final phases of our work in 
East Shore. 
 
Update:   
 
East Shore Works:  The main works along East 
Shore are near completion and the fencing and 
traffic management from this area has been 
removed. 
 
There are some minor works we still require to 
do at each of the 2 manholes (at No18 and No5 
East Shore Approx).  This is to change the flows 
from the existing network to the new CSO 
(Approx 2 days’ work with minor and localised 
traffic management).  However, this cannot be 
done until the work on the new outfall is 
completed. 
 
Outfall Works:  Unfortunately, the work to 
complete the new outfall pipe has been delayed.  
Weather conditions has meant we have been 
unable to get the Barge to Pittenweem Harbour.  
The Barge is required to allow us to construct 
the remaining outfall pipe in the outer harbour. 
 
We hope to have this in place from around 6th 
July which will allow the outfall works to resume. 
 
 
 
 

Important Scottish Water Information Updated Timeline: 
 
Subject to the barge arriving at the Harbour, the 
outfall works are planned to resume from 5th July 
and expected to be completed within 2 weeks. 
 
Following the completion of the outfall, we will then 
complete the connection to the existing sewer 
network and the abandonment of the existing 
overflow pipes at both East Shore and The Gyles. 
 
We hope to have all works completed by 26th July 
2024 
 
Pittenweem Arts Festival:   

We remain committed to being clear of all our 
working areas in advance of the festival and we are 
continuing to liaise with the arts festival organisers 
regarding our remaining work. 

 

Project Information:  Further information about 
our project can be found at 
www.scottishwater.co.uk/Pittenweem 
 
We thank you for your continued patience, co-
operation and understanding whilst we 
continue these essential works. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact 
Scottish Water customer helpline on 0800 
0778778 quoting 
‘Capital/505339/CWA/Pittenweem’. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Clive Duncan 
Customer Manager  
Caledonia Water Alliance 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


